
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—23rd September 2022 

Attendance 

Reception—99% 

Year 1—94% 

Year 2—97% 

Year 3—97% 

Year 4—96% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—98% 

 

Our Value for September is Respect. 

 

 

 
New Starter Open Days 

We have 3 scheduled sessions planned for 
parents and children who are looking to 
start school in September 2023. There is no 
need to book on to these, just turn up.  

The dates are Wednesday 28th September at 
9.45am, Thursday 18th October at 9.45am. 
Friday 25th November at 9.45am. 

 

Dates for the term 

4th October, 3.15pm—Meeting with Golborne 
High School for Year 5 & 6 parents. 

5th October—Year 3 visit to Chester. 

6th October—Year 4 visit to Chester 

17th October, 3.15—4.30 Parent’s Evening 

18th October, 4.30—6pm Parent’s Evening 

21st October—School finishes for half term. 

 

Further details will be provided. 

Our new garden room. 

You might have seen the new wooden     
building on the school field at the back of the 
school. This is our new nurture room which will 
replace Woodlands. The building is almost 
complete. The outside is in the process of     
being painted, the plastering has been done 
inside so that needs painting and then the  
final electrics will be installed next month. We 
are really looking forward to using this new 
resource for the    children and continuing to 
develop our outdoor space. 


